
From: Waihuna Dairies Ltd
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: {Spam?} Submission for Proposed Plan Change 5 (page 1)
Date: Wednesday, 9 March 2016 10:00:14 p.m.

To whom it may concern
 
Attached is a submission aganist the proposed plan change 5. The second page will come in another
 email as our scanner can only handle one page at a time.
 
Thanks
 
Simon Scott
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From: Waihuna Farms
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Submission for Proposed Plan Change 5 (page 2)
Date: Wednesday, 9 March 2016 10:27:15 p.m.
Attachments: Submission to Ecan Mar 16.docx

To whom it may concern
 
Attached is the second page of my submission.
 
Thanks
 
Simon Scott

mailto:waihuna@netspeed.net.nz
mailto:mailroom@ecan.govt.nz

My Submission: 

About me and my farm:

· My name is Simon Scott, my wife and I dairy farm at Ikawai. The farm has been in the family for over 100 years.



· Our property has spray irrigation on some flat area and on rolling hills. Our water comes from the MGI company. We also farm some dryland rolling hill country bounding the platform that we use for drystock. 



Reasons for my submission:

· My submission is in relation to the Waitaki Sub-Region 15B.4.10-15B.4.22 & 15B.4.26



· I would like to know why our property is going to have to get to 90% of GMP when it is in a “Green Zone” which from what I understand water quality is being met. I can understand that everyone should be farming at GMP but to have to be at 90% of GMP will have a major effect on the viability of our farming operation.



· I would also express my support for the Greater Waikakahi Zone Groups submission in which I fully support.



What I seek from my submission

· [bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to see as we are farming in an area that is meeting water quality we should have to be at GMP not 90% of GMP. This would still improve water quality I would suggest. 
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